
Please join us for a Listening Session on the  

1915 (b) Medicaid Waiver Renewal 
 

The North Carolina Division of Medical Assistance (DMA) is preparing to 

renew the 1915 (b) Medicaid Waiver.   Your feedback helps us know what is 

working well and what recommendations should be considered. 

 

There will be two Listening Session Options 

 

Input may also be submitted by email to renee.rader@dhhs.nc.gov. 

 
 

 In-Person 

  November 20, 2017    2:00pm – 4:00pm 

  Creedmoor Road Baptist Church 

  6001 Creedmoor Road, Raleigh, NC 27612 

  **Registration for the in-person session is not required. 

 

  Webinar 

  November 16, 2017 1:30pm – 3:30pm 

  Participants can register at:  https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/282082293463135745 

  Registration is required. 

Participants will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

training upon registration. 
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